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X Currently, construction work is underway on the section from National Route 354

to the main gate of our school.

During the construction period, we ask that you take a detour as shown in the

diagram above.

Also, please follow instructions from traffic control staff when they give you

instructions.

Please be aware that the slope in front of the main gate is steep, so drive slowly

when passing through.



